
 

 

Circular 020-2018 
 

1 October 2018 
 
Dear Residents, 

As you are probably aware we have been recycling Waste for many years. This letter serves to 

inform those who may or may not be aware of what can be recycled and what is not recyclable. 

You are all encouraged to sort your waste and to bring your recycling material to the area next to the 

guard-house where we have dedicated bins for glass, cans, plastic and paper. The recycling material 

is then collected on a bi-weekly basis.  

We encourage your involvement and hope everyone will join us in our effort to reduce waste and help 
create a greener South Africa.  
 
Please use the following list as a reference as you begin to recycle. 
 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Roy Martin 
Village Manager 
 


